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Photo news

Expert Panel Meeting on the APO Centers of Excellence Project, 3–4 December 
2012. Secretary-General Yamazaki stands in the center.

Courtesy visit by OSM members and APO Secretary-General RyuichiroYamazaki to Shizuoka City 
Hall was warmly welcomed by Shizuoka Mayor NobuhiroTanabe and his staff, 14 November 2012.

Participants in the multicountry observational study mission on Best Practices and 
Systems for Food Safety and Quality Applicable to Food-processing SMEs against the 
backdrop of magnificent Mt. Fuji and Suruga Bay, Japan, 12–17 November 2012.


